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Word Of the Week 

6/5/24-10/5/24 

‘lunar’ 

 

 

 

 

 

Before Easter, Emerald Class were lucky enough to visit the Ferarri Garage in Colchester and 

got to experience some really cool things!  A big thank you to the garage for allowing Emerald 

to visit. 

Well done to Year 11 who wrote and presented their speeches for their GCSE Speaking 

and Listening.  They researched well, presented clearly and confidently and also listened 

respectfully to one another. 

Well done Year 11. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Attendance   

22/4/24-26/4/24 

 

1st Green 100% 

 

2nd Yellow and 8S 99.23% 

 

3rd Emerald 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS TROPHY 

This week the trophy was won by Mason (9M).  

Mason won for being extremely kind and helpful 

when another pupil had a medical emergency. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by 

Imogen(9F).  Imogen won 

for working really hard in 

her horticultural lesson this 

week. 

Well done Imogen! 

 

Textiles Lessons 

During their Textiles lessons, Emerald Class 

have made these wonderful tie dye t shirts. 

Here they are modelling their designs. 

Well done to Jake 

(8S) who has 

done some 

excellent work in 

English. 

 


